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PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTERREST
For Supply & Installation of New Outdoor Spectators Chair at National, Gaddafi & Pindi Cricket Stadia
Pakistan Cricket Board (PCB) with its Head Office located at Gaddafi Stadium Lahore, Ferozepur Road Lahore invites Expression of Interest (EOI) for the                                        “Supply & Installation of New Outdoor Spectators Chair at National, Gaddafi & Pindi Cricket Stadia” from the Suppliers/Firms, who are Active Taxpayers, having and adequate financial soundness, relevant experience, personnel capabilities and required equipment. 
Expression of Interest documents, containing detailed terms and conditions, etc. can be obtained from the Office of the Infrastructure & Project Department, Pakistan Cricket Board, Gaddafi Stadium Lahore free of charge by 27th June, 2022 during working days from 9 am. to 5 pm.
The expression of interest, prepared in accordance with the instructions in the EOI documents, must be addressed and reach in the office of Senior General Manager (Infrastructure & Projects),  Gaddafi Stadium Lahore on or before   30th June 2022 at 1100 hrs. Expression will be opened on the same day at 1130 hrs. 
This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk and Pakistan Cricket Board website at www.pcb.com.pk  
Sr. General Manager

Infra & Project Department
Pakistan Cricket Board

Gaddafi Stadium Lahore

UAN: 111 22 77 77

Tel:  042 - 35717231 – 4

Fax: 042 – 35711860
